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That’s a wrap! 

Follow Your Art Jr completes 
another successful run    

 

Twenty student artists spent July learning how to hone their 

talents and work on their college entrance portfolios. They 

showed off what they learned and celebrated with friends and 

family at the Aug. 31 reception held in their honor at the 

Goodyear Branch Library. 

If you missed the reception, you can still see their artwork. It 

will be on display at the library (located on Van Buren, west of 

Litchfield Rd) through the end of the month. 

Our thanks to Gayle Glenn for leading this summer’s program 

and the many Catitude artists who shared their time and talent 

with our students. And, for those of you who sponsored our 

students – “THANK YOU!” 

 

http://www.catitudegallery.org/
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Creative Aging: art and socialization for 
seniors 
 

We’re pleased to have partnered with the city of Goodyear to 

offer Creative Aging art workshops for the community’s 

seniors. Catitude provides the instructors (Gayle Glenn and 

Debra Goley) and materials and the city provides the funds, 

the space and the participants.  

 

The sessions are four weeks long. We’ve completed 20-person 

workshops in July and August. We have another one 

scheduled for October and registration is already full. 

 

Check out what our August artists created under Deb Goley’s 

leadership during the August session. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Shuttered: No 2017-

2018 season for gallery 

Despite our best efforts, 

we haven’t found a new 

home for the gallery. We’re 

disappointed about this but 

Catitude isn’t going away, 

we’re just shifting our 
focus.  

For now, we’ll focus on our 

programs. Specifically, 

we’ll continue developing 

our mural artist 

mentoring program as 

well as partnering with the 

local communities to offer 

more Creative Aging 
programs. 

We’ll also keep you 

informed on what our artists 

are up to and where you 

can find them and their 

work. (And if you want a 

mural for your home or 

business, email Director 

Bonnie at 
bmolewis61@gmail.com.)  

For now, we’ll keep looking 

mailto:bmolewis61@gmail.com


for a gallery to house our 

artists’ work and as soon as 

we find it, we’ll let you 

know. Until then, please 

stay in touch with us on our 
Facebook page.  

 

 
 

As a 501c3 non-profit, we rely on – and greatly appreciate – 
community, civic and corporate contributions and support. 

We couldn’t do it without these great supporters. 

Thank you! 

Be sure to like us on Facebook for more 
information on these events and more 

 


